
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, SALEM, NY 12865 phone and fax 854-9712

December 14th 7pm 2016

• There are 310 meters in service.
• There was no new water hook ups this month.
• We turned off our seasonal water hookups.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• All 70 Hydrants have been pumped out and are winterized. They have been 
checked and all look go.
• I have turned the water off at Proudfit Hall in the old Fire Dept. bays and 
drained the line. There is still water going to the bathroom and also to the 
heating unit fans. This will need to stay at 45° or so to prevent freeze ups. I 
don’t have the tools needed to winterize that area.
• Eye wash and Fire Hydrant checks have been done.
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• I am looking into some free? Online classes to get some credits CEU that I 
could do this winter.
• I got a complaint on a dirty water issue a homeowner is having. I emailed 
Rural Water to see what they recommend doing. The complaint was 
10/26/2016 and I did not know of any issue’s till 11/26/2016. That’s a whole 
month, once I found out I asked the home owner and they have not had any 
problems since then. I am working on this issue and hope to be able to figure 
something out. If anyone has water issues PLEASE contact me so I can 
know and try to help with the problems. Problems I don’t know about can’t 
be looked into. Office # (518)854-9712 the email is salemvwd@verizon.net 
and the mailing address is Salem Water Dept – PoBox 214 – Salem New 
York 12865.

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator
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